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PUBLIC NOTICE

REGARDING

Availability to provide comment on the Brunswick-Topsham, WIN 22603.00, project’s Outdoor Interpretive Panels.
The MaineDOT projects consists of bridge replacement of the Frank J. Wood Bridge #2016 that connects Brunswick and Topsham. Stipulation IV of the subject project’s Memorandum of Agreement requires the design and installation of no more than six outdoor interpretive panels depicting the Frank J. Wood Bridge and earlier crossings, their history, and significance. The MaineDOT is inviting input and suggestions on additional historic content for the outdoor interpretive panels. 
Interested parties may review the project’s Memorandum of Agreement and Stipulation IV at https://www.maine.gov/mdot/env/frankjwood/.  Comments and suggestions regarding content for the outdoor interpretive panels can be submitted via the web site or to Julie Senk at Julie.Senk@maine.gov. Comments must be received by July 5, 2019. 
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